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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Lindsey: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

1 / 

,/ ,/_,/ -9--_ 
carCnif.'~r, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Thomas Lindsey 
427 Cannon House . Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Loeffler: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would' like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

I : I -~ 
~ m-,__;_~ "Y/__/ ./ r'-

C~tl ton "ff. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Tom Loeffler 
1212 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Lott: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

{W)~ 
CarltO~/ . Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Trent Lott 
2400 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Lujan: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would lik~ to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate .Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

/ ,t.,,7· •• 
,/ ,, 

~///~ ~ - - -

Carlton E ~ Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Manuel Lujan, Jr. 
1323 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITC: HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Martin: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

I . -- --
·._,.//../~- ------ -­

Carl ton;?~ - Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assittant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. James G. Martin 
2186 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman Matsui: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Ca~?:::e::rt,.,~::;..P-h-.-D-. ------­

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman Robert T. Matsui 
231 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. Matsunaga: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

/ '-~ ' 

___d,,,_£-·4-z-~ ,~ -----
Car·:i ton F+• Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Senator and Mrs. Spark M. Matsunaga 
109 Senate Hart Building 
U.S. Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. Mattingly: 

on behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be . held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

/ , 

c:Z~ ..... ✓----­
Car1ton ~ Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Senator and Mrs. Mack Mattingly 
320 Senate Hart Building 
U.S. Senate 
Washington , D.C. 20510 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. McCandless: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

r. 

Sincerely, 
_,... 

. I 
C~n . Turner, Ph.D. -- ·· 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Alfred A. McCandless 
510 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. McDade: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you ~or your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Carlton 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Joseph McDade 
2370 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. McClure: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
rec~ption will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

I , - --. : - ) 
..__.,.z~~~ -

I -----Carlton E. ~urner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Senator and Mrs. James A. McClure 
361 Senate Dirksen Building 
U.S. Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. McEwen: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the Nat~onal Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness '6omic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and . the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support arid I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, , 

r. 

Sincerelv, 
/ ·-

,.,,,....., i,., .. 

/,.r / 

,/ I / / / ---,;=---
-~Y✓if~- ----- -

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Bob McEwen 
329 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. McNulty: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by _ 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

I / ~ --. ~w-r:~ c:.- --- - -
carl ton t. Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. James F. McNulty 
1338 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Moore: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 1 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Bui.lding 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your ·support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

i_,/p·' 

Sincerely, 

/ 

Carlton . Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. W. Henson Moore 
2404 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Moorhead: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

,....., .,,/ 
,,/ / ' / ,, -- ---- ; 

Ca~~l~~ (,, f i1~:n~ P-h. D~- --·· 

Special Assistant to the President­
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Carlos J. Moorhead 
2346 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. Murkowski: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office ·:I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness cci~ic _book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

r. 

Sincerely, 

• / / 

' - - ~~~ -· - ·-. - -
Carlton Ew' T'urner, Ph.D. 

Special AssistJnt to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Senator and Mrs. Frank H. Murkowski 
317 Senate Hart Building 
U.S. Senate 
Washington , D.C. 7. 0510 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Myers: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics# IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

I . J,L ·~-- ---__.c~ / - --- . -
Carlton(E. Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. John T. Myers 
2372 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

-- . 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Nelson: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Bill Nelson 
307 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Wash ington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman Ortiz: 

On behalf of ~he Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Carlton . Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman Solomon P. Ortiz 
1524 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman Oxley: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness ·comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Carlton/. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman Michael G. Oxley 
1108 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman Parris: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Ca
~ ,., ""'1:~·/ ~~,.:;..-7- h 

er, P . D. 
Special Assis ant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman Stan Parris 
230 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Patterson: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

-, / 
/ / -/ : • .· ,::,_.~---- ------ . 

-✓.?-<----~;'-~ 
Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Jerry H. Patterson 
2238 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman Pritchard: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug F_ree Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Carlto urner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman Joel Pritchard 
2268 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Rangel: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the -4th and 6th grades and spon~ored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Ca4.~-P_h ___ D _______ _ 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Charles B. Rangel 
2330 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Rodino: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to _elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

lton . Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Peter W. Rodino, Jr. 
2462 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Rudd: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug a\:Vareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

r. 

Sincerel.J, 

Carlto E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Eldon Rudd 
2244 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Hashington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman Scheuer: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Carlton t. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman James H. Scheuer 
2402 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Schultze: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

... ✓• .... ../'~ /~ ...--,.. 

(. / ~ - ~ --- -- - --
J __; !,/ !A/j ~ 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Richard T. Schultze 
2421 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Shaw: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the Nation91 Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office '] would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series 0£ drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm~ 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Carlton . Turner, Ph.D~ 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. E. Clay Shaw, Jr. 
322 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Shumway: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of ·drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for - your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

I , --
. //' .- ( ~ ~,:(~-<- - ---

___., - ~ .:.,{,✓ { ._,,, ._::=::;:;::;,-

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Norman P. Shumway . 
1203 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Shuser: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

3_;_ncerely, 

Carlto E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Bud Shuser 
2455 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. Simpson: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

../ ' 
,/ ~ .- -,, 
_,,.,.,,. ~ -' ' . 

--- - c/v{,,; , -
Carlton El Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Senator and Mrs. Alan K. Simpson 
709 Senate Hart Building 
U.S. Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Smith: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a ., 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen T.i tans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IB~ 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senat~ Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

- ~----· 
Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Ass stant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Lawrence J. Smith 
113 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

r: 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH INGT ON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Smith: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the Nati_onal Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank y ou for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

I - . . ~ / - - --
~ _/~ r~---

cariton E~ Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Neal Smith 
2373 Rayburn House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Wash ington , D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Solomon: 

on behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, Dc· 
Comics, IB~, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and .this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward ·to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 

Special AssiJtant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Gerald B.H. Solomon 
227 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Was h i ngton , D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Spratt: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Co~~cs, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank y ou fo"r your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

lton urner, Ph.D. 
Special Assis~ant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. John M. Spratt, Jr. 
1118 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Stark: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Carlton . Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Fortney H. Stark 
1034 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. Stevens: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

I"/ . - ~' 
--~~~~-~ 

Carl ton E. 1Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Senator and Mrs. Ted Stevens 
147 Senate Russell Office Building 
U.S. Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 



\ - THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Sundquist: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of ·Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

ton . Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Don Sundquist 
515 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. Symrns: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
·I Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 

Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate ., in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9; 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

/ 

,:Ut,~ - 7 
Ca~ E.( Turfu , Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Senator and Mrs. Steven D. Symrns 
509 Senate Hart Building 
U.S. Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Thomas: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

1/ er, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. William M. Thomas 
324 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman Towns: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have .been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed· for the 4th and 6th grades · and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the Nati9nal Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join .us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

C , Ph~D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman Edolphus Towns 
1009 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. Trible: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

/ 

••/~ ,,_____ .:-;:(/'if',' ~ --- ------
Carl ton Ef:; Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Senator and Mrs. Paul S. Trible, Jr. 
517 Senate Hart Building 
U.S. Senate 
Wash ington , D.C. 20510 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. Wilson: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

-This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

,/ ' _,, .. / ·, 
~U,1 , ~ ·-

Carl ton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Drug Abuse Policy 

Senator and Mrs. Pete Wilson 
720 Senate Hart Building 
U.S. Se nate 
Washington , D.C. 20510 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Congressman and Mrs. Wright: 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 19&4 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 
/1 

/ 
. Turner, Ph.D. 

Special Assistant to the President 
for Drug Abuse Policy 

Congressman and Mrs. Jim Wright 
1236 Longworth House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

- . 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 6, 1984 

Dear Senator and Mrs. Zorinsky: 

• 

On behalf of the Congressional Families for Drug Free Youth, DC 
Comics, IBM, the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free 
Youth, and this office I would like to invite you to a 
Congressional reception to announce the 5th Grade Teen Titans 
drug awareness comic book. 

This is the third in our series of drug awareness comic books 
designed to communicate, in an effective way, the dangers of drug 
abuse to elementary school children. DC Comics has donated the 
time and talent in developing the story line and printing costs 
have been absorbed by the private sector. The previous two comic 
books were designed for the 4th and 6th grades and sponsored by 
the Keebler Company and the National Soft Drink Association, 
respectively. The 5th grade book has been sponsored by IBM 
through the National Federation of Parents for Drug Free youth. 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this event. The 
reception will be held in Room 342 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
on Thursday, February 9, 1984 from 5:30 - 7:00pm. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday. Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Senator and Mrs. Edward Zorinsky 
443 Senate Russell Office Building 
U.S. Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 




